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Media Release                                                         For Immediate Release 

 

25 February 2020 

 

Service Suspension of Chong Hing Bank's North Point Branch 
 

Chong Hing Bank (the “Bank”) announced that, in response to the latest situation regarding the outbreak of the 

novel coronavirus and in order to safeguard the health of its customers and staff, the operation of its North Point 

Branch (including its ATM) will be temporarily suspended from Wednesday, 26 February 2020 until further 

notice. 

 

Customers are advised to use Chong Hing “Mobile Banking”, “Internet Banking” or “Phone Banking” to carry 

out the necessary banking transactions. For details, please visit www.chbank.com or approach our branch staff. 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience this special arrangement may cause to our customers. For further information, 

please call the Bank’s Customer Services Hotline at (852) 3768 6888. 

 
 

– End – 
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